
 

 

 
Infectious Laryngotracheitis (ILT) Biosecurity Advisory 

Township of Huron-Kinloss - RESCINDED 
 
 
 
March 13, 2025 
 
The Feather Board Command Centre (FBCC) is rescinding the ILT Biosecurity Advisory for the Township of Huron- 
Kinloss issued March 11, 2025.  FBCC has been made aware that the commercial flock associated with this 
biosecurity area was identified to us in error. For this reason, please note that the associated biosecurity advisory 
area has been rescinded.  
 
All poultry farmers, small flock growers, and poultry industry personnel throughout the province should rigorously 
adhere to Heightened Biosecurity Practices (orange cards) as Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza (HPAI) recovery 
efforts continue.  
  

If you suspect any signs of health concerns in your flock, please contact your veterinarian and board 
immediately.  
  

Visit the FBCC website for detailed information and to subscribe to FBCC Disease Alerts.  
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